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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Cheung Woh Technologies Ltd (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries, collectively the “Group”) wishes to issue a profit guidance in 
respect of the third quarter financial results for the period ended 30 November 2017 
(“3QFY2018”).  
 
The Group expects to report a loss for 3QFY2018 as the production of Baseplates has not 
reached its target yield. Production was also disrupted due to the following reasons: 
 
(i) Down-time to repair and reset some machines that were damaged by heavy rainfall 

caused by Typhoon Hato. 
 

(ii) There was a temporary shortage of manpower as some workers had left after the 
typhoon. 

 
This profit guidance is based on preliminary review of the Group’s unaudited financial results 
for 3QFY2018. Further details on the Group’s performance will be disclosed when the 
Company releases the unaudited financial statements for 3QFY2018 on or before 12 
January 2018. 
 
In the meantime, shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in 
the shares of the Company. 
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